
April 2017 
 

Linda Vista families! 
 

The 2017 LV PTA Carnival is Rrrroaring  to town Friday, June, 2.  
This year’s theme is You Belong In The Zoo! 

 

WE NEED YOU! 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP GETTING FUN THINGS FOR THE SILENT AUCTION! 

salon services * sporting event tickets * amusement park passes * restaurant gift cards * 
sports equipment * vacation rentals * pool items * musical instruments * theme baskets * 

summer camps * private training sessions * art/music/sports lessons *  
  

• Do you own or know a business with services or items willing to donate? 
• Do you own or manage a vacation home/condo that you could donate for a weekend? 
• Do you know any actors, musicians, artists, athletes who would donate autographed items?  
• Do you have connections with entertainment companies that might be willing to donate event 

tickets, passes, memorabilia, etc? 
• Do you know a company or individual who would be willing to donate classes or training 

sessions? 
• Do you know a company willing to donate travel-related items? 

 
~Proceeds from the Carnival's Silent Auction fund Linda Vista school directly 

and enrich your children’s education~ 
 

 

PLEASE HELP!  
If you or a company you know can help by donating items, contact:    

                                                                                                                      
Susan Howard: muttonchops916@yahoo.com/ 714/ 785-4409 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

See everyone at the zoo June, 2!  RRRRRrrrrroar! 


